
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          9th January 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy new year to all our families, I hope that you are all well 

rested and have had a lovely break.   

We have lots of exciting things 

happening in the spring term 

including years 1 to 6 working 

closely with Chester Zoo. Staff 

from Chester Zoo will be working 

with the classes three times, the 

children will be learning about 

song birds around the world.  

This will be followed by all 

classes from years 1 to 6 visiting 

Chester Zoo, taking part in workshops and looking at their 

amazing enclosures. 

 

Children in the juniors have an exciting trip to Liverpool where 

they will be learning all about the importance of the River 

Mersey. Letters about both trips will be sent home in the coming weeks.  

 

 

We are also very excited that children in year 5 and 6 are taking 

part in a Young Voices concert on 31st January at the Manchester 

Arena with thousands of other children from the North West of 

England. 

 

Miss Ratcliffe is changing her working pattern from this week and 

will no longer work Wednesdays. 

 

Please check the dates below for spring. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill  



 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 Tuesday 24th January - 9.05 Year 6 Class assembly 

 Tuesday 31st January – 9.05 Year 3 Class assembly  

 Tuesday 31st January – Young Voices concert at the Manchester Arena 

 Tuesday 7th February – 9.05 Year 1 Class assembly 

 Tuesday 14th February – 9.05 Year 5 Class assembly 

 Tuesday 7th March – 9.05 Year 2 assembly  

 Tuesday 7th March - Year 4 and Year 5 trip to Liverpool 

 Wednesday 8th March - Year 3 and Year 6 trip to Liverpool 

 Tuesday 14th March – 9.05 Year 4 Class assembly 

 Tuesday 14th March – Parents evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Thursday 16th  March – Parents evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Tuesday 21st March – Years 1 to 6 Chester Zoo trip 

 Tuesday 28th March – 9.05 EYFS Class assembly 

 Thursday 30th March – All Hallows Easter service 

 Friday 31st March – Easter Bonnet parade 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

